
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT! 

Dear Vendor: 

 

 We have been asked by Robert A. Franco at Source of Title to forward you this 

important announcement regarding their directory.  Because we regularly use the directory to 

find our vendors, maintaining its integrity is important to us.  Please take a moment to read this 

message from Robert. 

 

Thank you! 

A message from Source of Title: 

 
 Our directory has grown to over 6,600 companies and is searched an average 

of 10,885 times each month.  Unfortunately, many of those who have listed their 
company forget to edit their contact information when it changes.  Several people have 

changed their email address, or moved, since registering.  That means that potential 

clients are not able to reach them. And, we often cannot contact them to remind them 
to make the appropriate changes. 

 
 I know that this has caused many businesses to miss an important contact that 

could have resulted in a new client for them.  Several times each month, I am 
contacted by a client to inform me that they tried to reach a company in our directory 

but the email bounced, or the phone number was no longer correct.  Many clients use 

our directory to locate abstractors and other vendors, but if the information they listed 
is no longer accurate the business will go elsewhere. 

 
 So, please take a moment to log-in to Source of Title (www.sourceoftitle.com) 

and click on “My Company” in the left hand column to verify the accuracy of your 

contact information.  You will need to log in with the email address you used when you 
registered the company—if you have forgotten your email address or password, please 

email us at info@sourceoftitle.com, or call us at 419-524-5538.  We can help you get 
your listing back in order. 

 
 If you don’t have a directory listing, you can add one for FREE. However, 

duplicate listings are deleted.  So, if someone else has listed your company, but 

perhaps they are no longer there, contact us to make the necessary changes and to 
transfer the listing to your account.  If you create a new listing, and you don’t get a 

confirmation email within a few days that it has been approved, you should contact us 
to find out why. 

 

 Keeping the directory information current extremely important!  Not only does 
in ensure that people can reach you, but it also makes the directory more useful for 

your potential clients and ensures that it remains the best place to find new vendors—
where your listing can be found.  We are here to help you—feel free to email or call us 

anytime to verify that you aren’t missing that important contact from a new client. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Robert A. Franco 

President 
SOURCE OF TITLE 

 

 


